
 

 

SITE TOUR OF ACKERMAN PARK 

Craig Polte, Director of Athletic Fields and Facilities for Wight Construction led a tour of Ackerman 
Park.  The Park Board of Commissioners and staff walked the site of Ackerman Park viewing the 
construction areas that are included in the Ackerman Park Phase IV Improvements project.  Those 
areas included lower Ackerman, the softball hub, the newly installed turf field, upper Ackerman 
and the pathway system.   
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